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Activities of the Office for International Legal 
Protection of Children in the state of emergency 
from the 1st March 2021 
  

Due to the state of emergency declared by the Government 
of the Czech Republic (hereinafter referred to as “the Government”) 
and with regard to the crisis measures adopted by the Government 
the Office for International Legal Protection of Children (hereinafter 
referred to as the “Office”) announces that the personal contact of the 
Offices´s employees with the public and other subjects has been 
restricted till 28th March 2021 in the necessary way as follows:  

a) all personal contact with the Office shall be replaced by written 
(paper or electronic) and telephone contact; 

b) the delivery of all documents from clients and the public shall 
be operated by the filing room of the Office under stricter 
hygienic measures; if it is possible the electronic 
communication shall be preferred. 

We kindly ask the public and other entities to contact the Office's 
employees by telephone or e-mail. 

The expert team contact list is available on our website 
at umpod.cz/en/contacts/e-mail-and-phone. (Please use the mobile 
phone contacts.) 
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